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Saltash Town Council welcomes work to Saltash Chronicles Embroidery

As custodians of the Saltash Chronicles embroidery Saltash Town Council have welcomed and 
approved proposed maintenance and additions to the embroidery project.

At the Services Committee meeting held on 27th April 2023, Saltash Town Councillors approved 
the cleaning, restoration, reposition and addition of panels to the work. This work will be undertaken 
by a selection of the original volunteers and will involve removing the embroidery from the Guildhall 
for a period of three months later in the year. The Saltash Chronicles Embroidery depicts the history 
of Saltash on 27 panels totalling 106 feet in length. 

The impressive work is housed at The Guildhall and can be viewed by appointment. Please email 
enquiries@saltash.gov.uk or phone 01752 844846 to arrange to view the work.


